
Public service strike set for 22 April
 Belgium 

The CGSP/ACOD public service federation (part of the FGTB confederation) has 
called a national strike in the public services in protest at government policy. The 
unions is strongly opposed to the increase in pension age and other changes that 
reduce pension benefits. It is also protesting over the public sector pay freeze and 
policy of not replacing only one in five civil servants who leave. The union also 
wants to see an increase in public investment. The CSC has not taken a decision to 
strike on the same day but has sent a circular to its members to say they can join 
the stoppage if they want to.
Read more at > CGSP (FR)
And at > ACOD (NL)
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